
             September 29th 

                         

Our walk will be from the car park near the bluebell 

woods(opposite the Stevenage Football stadium) so we 

can walk on the concrete path (too wet to walk in the 

woods and the bluebells will be asleep!). 

Postcode SG2 9BN. 

Hope you can come along for a pleasant walk starting 

at 10.30am. 

Love Maggi  

 


